
 



SIGNPOST 
the weekly newsletter of 

St George’s, Tuffley with St Margaret’s, Whaddon 
Worshipping, Caring, Pioneering, 

‘Growing God’s Kingdom’ 

 

Welcome to all 
 

 Diary Dates from 25th February to 3rd March 
Sun 25 LENT 2 

Crossroads available 

 9.00am St M’s Parish Communion 

 10.30am St G’s Parish Communion 

Crucifer: Jayne 

Readers: Joceline/Derek 

Intercessions: Susan 

Coffee:  Sylvia/Dot 

Mon 26 5.00pm Zoom Evening Prayer 

 7.30pm LC Lent Group 2 

Tue 27 10.30am SH Coffee Pot 

 10.00am St G’s Parish Communion  

 5.00pm LC Evening Prayer 

Wed 28 8.15am Zoom Morning Prayer  
2.00pm LC Lent Group 2 

Thu 29 10.30am St M’s Parish Communion 

 2.00pm SH Arts and Crafts Group 

Fri 1 World Day of Prayer 

Sat 2 10.00am St G’s Church Cleaning 

 11.30am EM Litter Pick 
 

12.30pm MH Child’s Party 

Sun 3 LENT 3  
10.30am St G’s Parish Communion 

Crucifer: Dot 

Readers: Stuart / Lynne 

Intercessions: Sylvia C 

Coffee:  Stella / Linda 

St G’s = St George’s, St M’s = St Margaret’s, 

MH = Main Hall, SH = Small Hall, 

SL = Softley Lounge, LC = Lady Chapel. 
 

Regular users of St George’s Centre have been omitted from 

the diary to ensure more room for news etc in Signpost. But 

there is a full listing of users at the back of church and in the 

centre. 
 

Church in Tuffley Choir: This year, we are hugely excited to 

be running a Church in Tuffley Choir to sing on Good Friday at 

English Martyrs. Everyone is welcome regardless of if you can 

read music or whether you’ve sung in a choir before! The first 

rehearsal was at St Barnabas last Thursday at 7.30pm. Choir 

practices will then alternate usually between Tuesdays and 

Thursdays with the occasional Friday to allow the most amount 

of people to come. No need to bring anything with you and if 

you can’t make the first rehearsal, come along to the second 

on 1st March at 7.00pm! If you have any questions or you need 

help with travel, please get in touch with Ellie Todd 

onelizabeth.todd94@outlook.com. 

 

We are part of the Church in Tuffley 

 
 

Intercessions 

We pray for: 

Laura, Angela, Margaret, Mark, Johanna, James, Peter, Hans, 

George, Jenny. 

 

Birthdays 

Glenice Boots1st  

 

In Memoriam: 

Lyn Gibbons, John Rich, Marlene Mellor RIP 

 

Anniversaries of Death: 

Tony Eagles. 

 

Hymns at St George’s: 625, 658, 195, 104. 

 

Lent Groups: This year we will be using videos filmed in the 

Holy Land, which will help us to reflect on Jesus’ life and 

ministry and what it means to be followers of Jesus today. The 

sessions will be on Mondays from 7.30pm until 9.00pm from 

19th February and Wednesdays from 2.00 until 3.30pm from 

21st February in St George’s Lady Chapel.  

 

Confirmation: Bishop Rachel will be leading a Confirmation 

Service at St Margaret’s on Sunday 28th April. If you would like 

to be Confirmed or if you would like to know more about this, 

please do talk to Rachel or Laine about this (see longer article 

in February’s Crossroads). 

 

100 Club our next draw will take place on Sunday 3rd March 

2024. Numbers in the draw are £1.00 each, per month or 

£12.00 per number for the entire year, you can pay your dues 

to your collector or Darrell as soon as you like. If you would 

like to join our 100 Club, please see, or contact Darrell.  

Thank you 
 

Explore Easter starting 11th March: We are hoping to 

welcome 600 children into church again over the week of 11th 

March. If you have any time to give that week it would be most 

appreciated. A sign-up sheet will appear at the back of church 

by 3rd March. 
 

Foodbank: Keep bringing items for the Foodbank on a Sunday. 

Collection point is the tray at the back of the Church. The 

Foodbank are in URGENT NEED OF LONG-LIFE FRUIT 

JUICE & MILK, DEODORANT, TINNED VEG (peas, 

carrots, sweetcorn) TINNED FISH. Thank you. 
 

CONTACTING US: 

Vicar: Rev’d Rachel Beck   01452 520851 

Email: revrachelbeck@gmail.com  07753 389865 

Ordinand: Laine Lewis 

Email: ordinandstgstm@gmail.com 

Reader: Jonathan MacKechnie-Jarvis 01452 502174   

Safeguarding: 

St George’s: Lynne McEwan Berry   07788 414614 

Diocesan Safeguarding Adviser: 

Email: safegarding@glosdioc.org.uk 

Website: www.glos-stg-stm.org.uk 

Facebook/Twitter/Instagram:@TuffleyStG 

Administrator: Glenda Stevens   01452 307456 

There is an answer phone in use outside of office hours 

Email: stgeorgeschurch1@gmail.com 

Church email messages are monitored outside of office hours. 

 

The Administration office is open on Wednesday, Thursday & 

Friday mornings until 11.30am.  
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